

January 19, 2018

Mr. Fredric V. Rolando President National Association of Letter Carriers 100 Indiana Avenue, NW Washington DC 20001

Dear Fred:

Every day, millions of hard-working American families struggle to put food on the table, but nobody should struggle alone. That is why the United Food and Commercial Workers International Union (UFCW) is proud to continue our partnership with the Letter Carriers' "Stamp Out Hunger" food drive—the largest single-day food drive in our country. By working together, we have the power to make a real difference and to help feed America's hungry.

Our 1.3 million-plus members work around the clock feeding and clothing America—in your neighborhood grocery store, meatpacking or food manufacturing plant, or the department store down the road. You connect America through the mail and are the engine that fuels America's businesses. Together, we are an integral part of America's communities and a proud union family.

The simple fact is that, no child, hard-working person or family should go hungry in America but these struggles are something we see all the time. Every time someone comes through a grocery checkout line and has to put an item back because they cannot afford it, we see the pain it causes, and it motivates us to help fix it. We know you have the same connection to the neighbors you see every day and are equally motivated to not let the scourge of hunger strike into your communities.

Unions like ours have been giving back and providing critical support to communities across the nation since they first existed, and we are proud to once again partner with you to continue to make the "Stamp Out Hunger" food drive a success for its 26th year.

Our partnership in previous years has collected millions of pounds of food for local food banks across America, and we are excited about the potential to do even more for our communities this year. We are working with our employers, members, and friends and allies to make this year's "Stamp Our Hunger" drive the most successful yet. You can visit our website at www.ufcw.org/stampouthunger to find and share food drives and other donation events around the country.

Helping feed America's hungry is a mission we are proud to share, and by participating in the Letter Carriers' "Stamp Out Hunger" food drive, we can give American families wholesome, nutritious food. It is a crucial step to creating the better America we all believe in.

Sincerely,

International President

